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October 12, 1987

Ms. Jean Whitehead
515 N. Albert
McComb, ,Illinois 61455

Dear Ms—¥Whitehead:

Thank you very much for writing, and for sending such
interesting material. I enjoyed all of it thoroughly.

I also enjoyed my time in McComb. And I do hope that
you will get to know John Simmons. He is a rare one -- talented,
thoughtful, energetic. I know he will make a fine contribution

to the community.

The book is just about finished. I hope it's written in
the right spirit.

By the way, I encouraged John to get to know you. I felt
very much supported by your participation in the discussions.

Let's keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Oy

Walter H. Capps
Acting Director
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